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President Vicki David called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.  
 
 

Introductions:  Guests were introduced and welcomed. 
 
President’s Announcements: 
 
- Vicki asked that members refrain from talking and visiting during the meeting as a courtesy to 
those who sit toward the back of the room and to those in the audience who may have hearing 
issues.  
 
-  A volunteer is needed to look at slides to determine if we should keep or discard the slides. 
See Vicki. 
  
     

Quilt Related Announcements: 
 
- the craft fair will take place at the first meeting in November; details to follow 
- Janet Tonkin has worked on putting things together for the quilt-a-thon; if you have 
  questions, see her or Pam Beebe  
-  please see Marilyn Lira in order to sign up to bring food to the Moonlighters show 
- see Patti Bassignani for entry forms for the Moonlighters show 
 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Programs and Workshops – Rhonda D: Pippen workshop is full; 4 or 5 spots open in Lipinski 
workshop; Catherine Redford July workshop is now open for sign up. Phyllis G. shared that she 
met C. Redford at the Houston show and she is a great teacher. Also, if you are signed up for 
the Rapacki 2-day workshop on June 8 & 9 on Photoshop Elements, see Phyllis with any 
questions you have.  
 
Membership & Sunshine  - Jan Westerman: changes are coming regarding name tags. Please 
make an effort to bring your permanent name tag with you to meetings; peel & stick name tags 
are available for guests and new members. If you know of someone in the guild who would 
appreciate a supportive card/note, please give the information to Jan. 
 
TSW & Fair Liaison– Pam McVey: on 5/21 Elizabeth Marrs is going to explain the quilt judging 
process. The Fair is coming up and books are in the hallway; quilts must be turned in by 7/5 to 
allow time for judging and hanging. A sign up sheet is being passed around for demonstrating 
quilting at the fair.  
 
Hospitality  – Georgiann Morrissey: pizzas are ordered and will be here at noon. The tables are 
set up in triangle. Please go down both sides to avoid the “depression era” line up! The food is 
split to make an even distribution on both sides; please remember the people coming behind 
you.  
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Block of the Month - Sue Gragg: there are 59 blocks & recipient is Linda Gilbert. The new block 
is called “Spice” and should be made in browns, golds, a little green or a little blue; batiks or 
something that reads like a batik is suggested. 
 
Mystery Quilt – Linda Hooper: the date has changed to Sept. 3. Information will be on the TSW 
page on the website. If you have questions, check with Linda and she will share what she can 
and still keep it a mystery. For those who will be at a retreat that day, you will be able to do the 
Mystery Quilt there. 
 
Sewing Room Sale  - Joy McGoran: the sale will be on July 2nd; your sign up form just be to Joy 
by 6/18 to allow her time to arrange for the room set up. 
 
Library – Sharon Fry: reminded all to check the lost and found to recover items left behind.  New 
books were introduced.  
 
Show And Tell  

  
Name Tag Drawing:   Approximately 100 in attendance; fat quarter recipients: Rosemarie Lara 
and Sharon Cahn. 
 
Meeting adjourned:  11:47 a.m. 
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

     Final 

      
Norma Viglienzone 
Secretary 
  
 


